
Thousands of people have been forced to flee as wildfires 
encroached on their communities. Sadly, the flames have now 
reached the beloved and picturesque town of Jasper. Many residents 
are facing uncertainty and stress as they don’t know if their home is 
still standing or what their next day will look like. 

In Northern Alberta, fires are also threatening Indigenous communities, 
including three communities under the governance of Little Red River 
Cree Nation. 

The Canadian Red Cross is working closely with governments, 
Indigenous leadership and local communities to provide assistance 
to those in need. Our teams are currently on the ground in Edmonton, 
supporting people with aid such as emergency lodging and basic 
needs. 

Your support will help us deliver urgent aid to people impacted by this 
disaster. And we stand ready to provide additional support in response 
to the current wildfires, as well as to future fires that may occur during 
this wildfire season in Alberta. 

Please give today to help individuals, families and communities 
impacted by the wildfires in Alberta.
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Fundraising costs, including trust fund management, will not exceed eight percent.

HOW YOUR SUPPORT COULD HELP 
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Credit: Parks Canada

Financial Assistance  
Give emergency financial 
assistance so families can 
purchase necessities like 
food, clothing, and fuel.

Relief Supplies  
Provide relief supplies like 
Hygiene Kits and After-
the-Fire Kits to support 
evacuees. 

Emotional Support 
Provide psychosocial 
support to evacuees coping 
with loss and hardship


